
 

January 7, 2025 

West Elgin Appoints Chief Administrator Officer (CAO) 

For Immediate Release  

Municipality of West Elgin – West Elgin Council is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Interim Chief Administrator Officer (CAO), Robin Greenall. Ms. Greenall will also serve as 
the Deputy-Clerk for the Municipality. The official appointment by-law will take place at the 
Regular Council meeting, January 9, 2025. 

“On behalf of West Elgin Council, staff and residents, I am excited to welcome Robin to her 
new role as CAO for the municipality. Robin brings over 20 years of public service and, holds 
a Master of Business Administration from the Ivey School of Business. We welcome Robin’s 
leadership and look forward to the transition to provide oversight for the daily operations of 
the municipality.”  – Mayor Richard Leatham 

“I look forward to joining West Elgin and working with Council, administration and 
stakeholder to support community initiative and services” – Robin Greenall. 
 
Council would like to thank Magda Badura for her commitment to supporting the community 
during her tenure as CAO and assisting with the upcoming transition and key projects. 
 
Ms. Greenall will commence work on January 10, 2025.  
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